SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Tuesday, April 22, 2014
 


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

Attention anyone interested in trying out for the 2014/2015 Sault High Pom Pon Squad: There will be an informational meeting Thursday, April 25 at 3:05 pm in Mrs. Gardner's room (209). If you are unable to attend this meeting please see Mrs. Gardner for details.

Students: A free Hunter Education course will be held in Rudyard on May 21-22. A free ATV/ORV Safety class will be in Kincheloe on May 10th. If you are interested in either of these classes, the information is in the Counseling office window.

Attention Seniors:   If you haven’t signed up for the senior party yet, please do so in the main office.  If you are not signed up in advance, you can not attend.  

Coin Drive:  There will be a change drive in the cafeteria for the homeless of Chippewa County in conjunction with Community Action all this week.  Please consider donating some spare change to this worthy cause.

Segment II Drivers Ed will begin on April 29th.  It runs for three consecutive days from 3:15 – 5:15 each day in room 255.  You are required to have had your Segment I certificate for 90 days and have driven for 30 hours with a licensed driver.  If you took Segment I elsewhere there is a $60.00 fee prior to the beginning of class.  The final Segment II class will begin on May 27th.  If you have any questions, please contact the main office.
 
Lunch:    Hamburger on a Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Meatball Sub, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:     Sweet Potato Puffs, Sliced Pears
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